
ALDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL SEPTEMBER 2024 
 

Playground inspections 

 

It was my month to do inspections in August. 

I would like to recommend councillors consider the following: 

1. The damaged picnic tables are a high risk whilst the exposed screws/nails are still in them. 

Either the tables should be removed completely or a repair done to make them safe 

2. The bar gate at the village hall car park onto the recreation ground presents a danger to 

children swinging on it. The gate should be removed or a repair done to make it safe. 

 

Other more minor matters can wait for the RoSPA report due soon. 

 

LH 31.8.24 


